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Dear Praj;ing Friends,
Thank you for standmg with us again this month. Darleen and I count it all joy to labor together with you.

The Lord has blessed in mission conferences in Virginia, Tennessee, Kentucky and Arizona. In a mission
conference some years ago Brother Darrell Roe surrendered to the Lord’s service. Two years ago that sur-
render sent him to Arizona City, Arizona, to start a church. It was our joy to be with them for their first
mission conference a few days ago. The Lord has blessed them with a wonderful group of people to start
the church. Pastor Roe invited four missionary families to the meeting. Two of the families are overseas
missionaries, and the other two are starting churches in Arizona as well. We praise the Lord for these sur-
rendered servants of the Lord.

Darleen and I also had an opportunity to spend some time with Miss Elsa Ramirez. She is a missionary to
Mexico, and has served with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission for many years. During our
visit to Arizona and California she met us in San Diego.

While in California we had the joy of visiting the West Coast Baptist College and the Golden State Baptist

College. We praise the Lord for the good work that each of these schools are doing in training servants of
the Lord.

The Lord has been so good to give us safety as we have traveled so many miles. Darleen and I are confi-
dent that it is the result of you continued prayers on our behalf. Thank you for remembering us. We pray
that the Lord will bless you this month with His abiding presence.

In His Service,
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Danny A. Whetstone




